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RHD2 - RABBIT VACCINATION CLINICS

	Book in for a rabbit vaccination by contacting one of our clinics.  ]

Over the last few years there has been an emergence of a new strain of Rabbit Haemorrhagic Disease, which is being called
RHD2.]

This new strain can affect rabbits of any age and can lead to death in many cases. With confirmed cases in Lancashire, we strongly

advise that rabbits are vaccinated against this disease (as well as the usual combined Myxomatosis-RHD vaccine).

Click here for further information about RHD2.

As these vaccines aren't available in the UK, we need to import batches from Europe. Therefore, to make the process as
efficient as possible, we will be running RABBIT VACCINATION CLINICS (including a FREE health check), during the
following weeks:]
6th - 10th February 2017 & 20th - 24th February 2017]

 So we can order the correct amount of vaccine, please contact us by Monday 30th January (for 6th-10th Feb
appointments) or by Monday 13th February (for 20th-24th Feb appointments).
If you're not available during this time, please contact us and we can inform you on all available dates.

Contact your nearest Oakhill Veterinary Centre to make an appointment for your rabbit/s.
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